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Dates for your 
diary:   
 
1st December 
Christmas Fair 
Y4 cricket 
tournament 
PACER 
 

13th December 
KS1 Nativity 2pm 
 
14th December 
Lyceum trip 
Mother Goose 
 
15th December 
Christmas jumper 
day 
 
18th December 
School disco 3.30-
5pm 
 
19th December 
Church service 
9.30am 
 
20th December 
Jazz concert 
Whole school 
 
21st December 
Battle of the Bands 
 
 
22nd December 
Class parties  
Last day of term 
 
 
 

Thank you for all our donations, making our 
fair a great success! We would especially like 
to thank these establishments for donating 

raffle prizes; 
 

Graze Inn Café Nero 
Dominos Couch 
Waitrose Spirals 
Boots Taco Bell 
Tesco                            Marks and Spencers 
The Famous Sheffield Shop 
Coco Wonderland  

Raffle tickets are still on sale in the office 
and will be drawn during the last week of 
term. 

Battle of the Bands 

We would like to invite parents to watch our 
Battle of the Bands on Friday 22nd December 
at 9.15am.  

Mobile devices 

 

We would kindly ask parents not to use their 

mobile phones in school due to safeguarding 

issues. We would also request that children 

do not wear the new watches Vtech 

Kidizooms also in school. 

 

Mother Goose 

Please pay for your child’s ticket as soon as 

possible at the office. Tickets cost £10 each. 

The panto visit is on Thursday 14th December. 

 

Missing books 

Please could you return all reading books that 

your child has borrowed from school, 

especially in FS2, Year 1 and Year 2, as we 

running out of reading books for children to 

borrow. 

Year Four cricket tournament 
Well done to our Year four pupils for 

representing school so well on Friday 1st 

December. They did really well by coming 

second and fourth in the tournament.  
 

After School clubs 
Football and netball have finished until 
January. 

 My Maths finishes on 11th December 

 Nativity drama finishes on 14th Dec 

 Young voices finishes on 20th Dec 
We will be having our Christmas disco on 
Monday 18th December and tickets are £2 
from the office.  
 
Have a lovely Christmas break and we look 
forward to seeing our pupils back in school on 
Tuesday 9th January. 
 
Thank you Cath Thomas 
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